
From: PUC Consumer Comments
To: Jan Noriyuki
Subject: Notice: A comment was submitted to PUCWeb
Date: Wednesday, April 14, 2021 2:00:04 PM

The following comment was submitted via PUCWeb:

Name: Caralea Hopingardner
Submission Time: Apr 14 2021 1:57PM
Email: cj.temp.id@gmail.com
Telephone: 208-850-3281
Address: 2229 S Latah St
Boise, ID 83705

Name of Utility Company: SUEZ Water

Case ID: SUZ-W-20-02

Comment: "Regarding SUEZ Water's general rate case, while I agree these improvements 
would benefit the community in the long run, I believe this large of a rate increase at this time 
is unwarranted. In my instance, my water rates could increase by 29% a month. Our economy 
is still in the early stages of recovering from COVID-19, and I believe this increase will be too 
much of a hardship for the citizens and businesses. I would suggest a smaller increase of 
8-10% now for the most urgent improvements and then another 10% increase in 4-5 years."
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